
Volunteers Make A Difference

When parents and community members pitch in to

 help in our schools, our kids win!  Watch this video of

thanks from our schools to the many fabulous volunteers

that make AACPS Awesome!

 

 

 

 

Volunteer of the Month

Kudos to the #AACPSAwesome volunteers who

received the Volunteer of the Month Award during the

2019-2020 school year!

 
 
 
 

September 

Jenn Osterfeld, Southern High School

 

October

Samantha Weaver, Nantucket Elementary School

 

November

Patti Morrison, Fort Smallwood Elementary School

 

December

Marva Connolly, Shady Side Elementary School

 

January

Don Nelson, Marley Middle School

 

February

Earl Gray, Millersville Elementary School

 

March

Vanessa Rivera, AACCPTA President

 

April

Carla DeWitt, South River High School

FAMILY LINK
At the end of  the day,  the most overwhelming key to a child's  success is  the

posit ive involvement of  their  parents."  -  Jane D.  Hull

J U N E  2 0 2 0

Our FREE app is part of the ongoing commitment to

communicate with AACPS families and those outside

the school system, delivering the school’s latest news,

weather-related issues, events, push notifications and

much, much more.   Click HERE for more details on this

useful tool!

 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 2020-2021 school

year is currently open and can be completed online.

Click HERE for steps to take before registering your

child for kindergarten.

O F F I C E  O F  S C H O O L  &  F A M I L Y  P A R T N E R S H I P S
jlombardi@aacps.org

www.aacps.org/family  Tweet: @SFPartnersAACPS
Watch Us on AACPS Cable TV: HD Channels: Comcast #996,

Broadstripe #496, Vertizon #36
Parent Connection, Parents' Corner, Global Perspectives, 

Nuestra Comunidad (Our community), Charlemos Juntos! (Let's Chat)

Stay Connected ! 

 AACPS MOBILE APP

Kindergarten Registration 

 
AACPS Family

Information Line

The AACPS Family Information Line provides an

additional avenue through which you can leave a

message and get your questions answered. Simply

call 410-222-5001 and leave a message in either

English or Spanish. Messages will be retrieved at

least twice each weekday and forwarded to the

appropriate person for a response. This line will

remain open as long as schools are closed due to the

coronavirus pandemic.

Need Food Assistance? 

Click HERE for a list of meal sites and food pantries

in Anne Arundel County.

https://www.wevideo.com/view/1751700845
https://www.wevideo.com/view/1751700845
https://www.aacps.org/domain/1750
https://www.aacps.org/kindergartenregistration
http://aacps.org/
http://www.aacps.org/family
http://www.aacps.org/family
https://www.aacps.org/Page/8565

